‘Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City
Tel. Nos. 829-6526 to 29; 929-6633 to 35
928-7041 to 43; 929-6252; 929-1669
Website: http:/Awww.denr.gov.ph E-mail: web@denrgov.ph

-

MR. MARIO BOCCUCCI

S -
UN-REDD Programme Secretaniat

Intemational Environment House
11-13 Chemin des Anemones
CH-1219 Chatelaine, Geneva, Switzerland

= = [ ri it 5 13 .
Email: un-redd ¢ un-redd org

Dear Mr. Boccucci:

Warm Greetings!

In order to strengthen the implementation of REDD-plus programs, projects and activities in
the Philippines, we are respectfully submitting our request for UN-REDD Targeted Support
to be forwarded to the UN-REDD Policy Board. This will help us develop our National
Forest Monitoring System that could address not only REDD+ concerns but the general
condition of the Philippine forest.

Please find attached our proposal for the development of a National Forest Monitoring
System under the UN-REDD targeted support program. We hope that our request will be
favourably considered.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

RN

ATTY. ANALIZA R. TEH, CESO Il
Undersecretary and Chief of Staff

Let’s Go Green



